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21 AUGUST, 2017 
 

PROJECT NO. 04340-2017  

Admirals Rd Safety Improvements – Hallowell to Maplebank Rd 
 

** LANE CLOSURE NOTIFICATION** 
** Admirals Rd - Work on Road Shoulder for Construction ** 

 
This is to inform you of construction activities on Admirals Rd between Hallowell and Maplebank 
Roads.  As part of these operations, the following lane closures for these construction operations 
will be in effect for the Week of August 28 to September 2, 2017 as follows: 

- Date of Work: August 28, 29, 30, 31 & September 1, 2017 

- Time of Work: 7:00 to 17:30 Hrs with Single Lane Alternating Traffic from 9:00 to 15:00 Hrs 

- Closure Locations: Admirals Road – North & South Bound Lanes – between Hallowell and 
Maplebank Roads, including Thomas Road. 

- Description of Work: Clearing, Stripping, Excavating and Loading of Trucks. 

Please follow directions of Traffic Control Staff on site.  We will make every effort to accommodate 
emergency services during this closure.  Please plan to use alternate routes during this time. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation, 

Dwayne Grant - Project Manager 
Jacob Bros. Construction  
Main: (604) 541-0303 
Fax:    (604) 541-0343  
Cell:   (250) 480-9696                             
 
 


